HEARTHSTONE HISTORIC HOUSE MUSEUM

ENCHANTED VICTORIAN CHRISTMAS
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tuesday, November 17, 2009
CONTACTS:
Andrea Malnar, Program Director

920-730-8204

heartheducator@att.net 
APPLETON, WI—Hearthstone Historic House Museum has announced the opening of the Victorian Christmas exhibit for 2009.  This year’s theme is Enchanted Victorian Christmas and it will open November 24, 2009 and run until January 16, 2010.  New this year, the museum will be open Thursday and Friday nights with live entertainment, between Thanksgiving and Christmas for evening tours until 8:00 p.m.  
The exhibit will open with an “Enchanted” Open House on November 24, 2009 from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.  Those that attend the “Enchanted” Open House will receive free refreshments and a free gift (limit one per household). 
Admission to the Enchanted Victorian Christmas is $6.00 for adults, $3.00 for children (5-17) and free for children under 5.  Tours are Tuesday through Friday from 10:00 a.m. with the last tour starting at 3:30 p.m.  Saturday hours are 11:00 a.m. with the last tour starting at 3:30 p.m.  

In addition to the Enchanted Victorian Christmas tours the museum will hold Holiday Helper Workshops on Saturday mornings from 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. between Thanksgiving and Christmas.  The workshops are designed for parents and their children as well as children of all ages to create a unique gift for someone special.  Each week will be a different craft including; covered journals, decoupage boxes, wind chimes and mosaic picture frames.  The Holiday Helpers Workshops are $8 for non-members and $7 for members.  To sign up for the workshops please call 920-730-8204.  
Hearthstone Historic House Museum

625 West Prospect Avenue

Appleton, WI 54911

920-730-8204
www.hearthstonemuseum.org
Hours:
Tuesday through Friday: 10:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Saturday: 11:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
*Extended Holiday Hours:

Thursday and Friday evenings: 4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

from November 27 – December 18.

###
